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Junior Members and Cheviot Breeders,
I hope that everyone has been having a great spring, and had a successful lambing season. 

Here on the east coast it has been very warm lately, and beautiful weather for the start of the show 
season. We are quickly approaching the National Show and Sale, and many people are getting ready 
for the Big Ohio weekend as I speak. I am very excited to be one of the advisors for the junior 
association. A big thank you goes out to Holliday Thomas for all her work in creating this 
association. There are a few things that I wanted to address. First, please note that I am going to be 
producing a newsletter quarterly throughout the year. Juniors, as well as adult breeders are welcome 
to subscribe to it. It will be available via email and snail mail. It will be focused towards the junior 
association, but adult members are welcome to subscribe in order to keep up with our groups 
happenings. If you would like to receive it please either email me at ashleyjanelle@comcast.net, or 
call me at 301-712-5199. You can be added to either, or both lists. Next, I need all juniors to submit 
their applications and fees as soon as possible. Applications can be found in the journal, or on the 
ACSS website. We will be creating an email list serve for the junior association to keep in contact 
with each other better. We have currently started selling calendars for our fundraiser this year, so be 
sure to advertise those to breeders in your area. More information can be found at www.cheviots.org 
or in the new 2012 journal. Funds will support our junior association. Thank you to Chuck and 
Denise Orr for you help with those. Finally, if anyone has any fundraising or activity ideas for the 
junior association please let me know. We are looking for new and creative ideas to get more of our 
youth with Cheviots involved. I look forward to seeing many of you in Springfield, and throughout 
the show season. As always please don't hesitate to contact me with any questions or suggestions. 

                                                           Ashley Stevens

Important Up Coming Dates:

   Cheviot Queen Application Deadline: June 1                              National Show and Sale: June 22-23         
   Deadline to Renominate Yearling Futurity Ewes: June 1            All American Junior Show: July 5-8
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National Show and Sale 
Junior Meeting
Springfield, IL

We will be having a short junior 
association meeting at the National 
Show and Sale in Springfield, IL. 

The show and sale is scheduled for 
June 22-23. The show will begin 
on Friday at 8:00am, and the sale 
will be on Saturday beginning at 

9:00am. After the show on Friday 
we will have a short junior 

meeting. Please make plans to 
attend, as we will be going over 

important information for the rest 
of year.

Don't forget to submit your JUNIOR 
MEMBERSHIP forms and fees!!! 
Forms can be found in the 2012 

journal.

A Big Thank You!!!!!
 A special thanks goes out to Chuck and Denise Orr for all 

their help this year with the junior association. Denise 
created the junior association logo at the top of the 

newsletter. She also had a banner printed that will be 
used at shows and sales  for our junior table. Denise also 
put together the calendars we are selling this year for 
our fundraiser. If you see Mr. and Mrs. Orr please give 

them a much needed and appreciated thank you!

For Junior Association 
News Frequently 

Check:

www.cheviots.org

OR

    Fundraiser:
2013 Cheviot Calendar!!!!

We need to sell, sell, sell so inform all cheviot 
breeders of our newest fundraiser.

This twelve month calendar will be 
for sale at the following shows:

- Ohio Cheviot Showcase, OH
- National Show and Sale, IL
- All American Junior Show

- NAILE, KY

For Shipping Information or Questions 
Please Contact Either:

Ashley Stevens - ashleyjanelle@comcast.net
Denise Orr - mistyacres@wononline.net

www.cheviots.com

Ladies don't forget to apply to 
be our next NATIONAL 

CHEVIOT QUEEN!
Applications Due June 1st

GO PAPERLESS!!!
 Email me to have your 

quarterly newsletter sent 
via email. By  being added 

to the email list you will 
also receive frequent 
updates on the junior 

association.

All American Junior Show Meeting
Tentatively there will be a Junior Association meeting at 
the All American Junior Show in Des Moines, IA. If you 

are attending AAJS please stay attentive to the ACSS 
website for more information as it evolves on the date 

and time for this meeting. 

2


